

August 27, 2024

Dear Member:

After months of planning, we're ready to start a major renovation to our Solvay headquarters! Our goal is to remain open throughout construction with minimal service disruptions and inconvenience to members, but it may be inevitable at times...

For safety reasons, the Solvay lobby and vestibule may close for 6 to 7 days in early to mid-September. Every effort will be made to keep the drive-thru and night deposit available.

If you cannot travel to the Valley branch or Western Lights ATM (which takes deposits) during a period of disruption, here are a few easy alternatives:

- ✓ Nearby fee-free ATMs and Co-Op Shared Branches (visit our website, text your zip code to 91989 or call 888.748.3266 for more locations)
 - Kinney Drugs ATM 4202 W Genesee St, Camillus & 437 Electronic Pkwy, Liverpool
 - Empower FCU All branch ATMs
 - AmeriCU 7474 Oswego Rd Liverpool
 - The Summit FCU 5201 W Taft Rd & 1400 Erie Blvd
- Online Banking or the ACMG Mobile and VISA apps for your smartphone
- ✓ Bank by text (Enroll through Online Banking and text 454545)
- ✓ Bank by phone (call 800.463.1841)
- ✓ **Visit or contact us for help** (call 315.488.4433 or 800.634.9239 or e-mail support@acmgfcu.org)

Please check your email and visit our website often for project updates and to help you avoid any inconvenience during construction.

We hope you share our excitement for the great things on ACMG's horizon, which will proudly benefit our members, employees and the community! Thank you for being a loyal member.

Sincerely,

Brian F. May President & CEO